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• Residual workstream: The PQQ for residual waste is still open with 
the deadline for responses extended to 2 May 2016 (previously 18th

April). 

• Glass workstream: The Programme Team is undertaking a series of 
one-to-one engagements with local authorities, with 15 visits having 
taken place thus far. The purpose of these visits is to discuss the 
forthcoming strategy for glass procurement from the brokerage. 

• Mixed recyclates workstream: The Programme team are preparing 
the early draft of the strategy for mixed recyclates and are gathering 
data and intelligence on the specifications currently in use. The focus 
at this stage is gathering and modelling data to inform the initial 
procurement strategy.
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